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San Benito County would like to clarify the current situation with the County Administrative 

Officer Ray Espinosa. CAO Espinosa is on a medical leave of absence. Ray considered retirement 

due to this health issue, but his situation has evolved. During this period, Deputy County 

Administrative Officer Henie Ring will oversee the county's operations, as Acting CAO. When 

CAO Espinosa returns, he offered to work with the Board of Supervisors on a previously 

discussed succession plan to ensure continuity and effective management moving forward. We 

will continue to update you as information becomes publicly available. 
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